
Monday January 10, 2022

7:00pm 

Via ZOOM







1st General 

JOIN US! 




Meet the Executive Board
and coming activities 

Meeting 

NCPA-PR Invites you to:

Students are adults and are responsible for their own behavior.

National Community Pharmacist Association is not an agent of Nova Southeastern University, and as a result, this

organization and its members will be responsible to make sure there is no misconduct at this event. This organization, its

members and its guest be will not be covered by the university liability insurance. The university will not represent this

organization, its member or guest if sued for conduct resulting in injury.




Contact: 

Gilianie García

NCPA President

gg923@mynsu.nova.edu




Contact:

Dr. Julie Marín

NCPA Advisor

marin@nova.edu





